
 

 

Year 7 BBQ Event 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians,  

 

You are warmly invited to attend a BBQ evening for Year 7 and their families on the 

21st April 2021.  

The purpose of the evening is for parents to meet and greet with one another and staff 

who are connected to Year 7. There will be a short formal program and a sausage 

sizzle for the whole family.  

Date: Wednesday 21st April, 2021 

Time: 5:00 – 6:30pm  

Venue: School Hall 

 

Please RSVP by completing the slip below and have your child return it to the front 

office by the 20th April 2021.  

We look forward to seeing you there,  

 

Yours truly,  

 

 

Karyn O’Brien 

Principal  

 

Please return this to the front office. 

Student: _______________________________    PCG: __________ 

Attending: Please circle  YES  NO 

Numbers:  Adults: ______  Children: _____ 

Dietary Requirements:  (Halal will be catered for) 

___________________________________________________________________ 


